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MEMORANDUM 
 

Originating Department Pathology Laboratory 

Issued By: Brian O’Malley, Laboratory 

Manager/ Angelo Smith Chief, 

Biochemistry 

 

Issued To: All Clinicians/GP’s 

 

Subject: Vitamin D Reference Range 

 

 

Details: 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

On 13th December 2021 our Vitamin D reference range will be changed to >50 nmol/L. 

 

The interpretive comments will cease from this date. 

 

 

Should you have any questions please contact the Biochemistry laboratory at 049 437 6297.  

 

 

 
 

Brian O'Malley MBA MSc FACSLM 

Laboratory Manager 

Department of Pathology 

Cavan Monaghan Hospital 

Cavan, Co. Cavan 

 

brianj.omalley@hse.ie 

Office: +353 49 437 6292 

Mobile: +353 86 678 2788 

Fax: +353 49 437 6993 

Pathology Department Cavan General Hospital is an INAB Accredited Laboratory 


